
Statement of the Peace Implementation Council Steering Board

TheAmbassadors of the Peace Implementation Council Steering Board expressed todaytheir solidarity
and  deep  sympathy  to  those  affected  by  the  unprecedentedfloods  in  Bosnia  and
Herzegovina,especially  to  those  who  lost  loved  ones  or  whose  homes  were  destroyed.
TheAmbassadors of the Peace Implementation Council Steering Board commended inparticular the
efforts  of  the  civil  protection  agencies  and  the  BiH  ArmedForces  to  rescue  and  assist  stranded
individuals. Members of the PeaceImplementation Council Steering Board and the wider international
communitywill continue to provide assistance to those in need.
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